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Dates for the Diary 
19/11 & 20/11 - Parent’s Evening 

29/11 - Parents Forum 

02/12 - INSET Day 

17/12—Breakfast with Santa 

18/12 - Christmas Dinner 

19/12 - Good to be Green & EYFS Nativity 

20/12 - Christmas Carol Extravaganza & St 

Stephen’s Church 

20/12—Break up for Christmas 

06/01—Return to School 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families 

It has been a fantastic book week at Cottons Farm.  Throughout the week, 

pupils across the school have been learning about a book called Freefall.  It is 

a fantastic picture book and the pupils have created some great work from it.  

As part of the week, we also had story time & hot chocolate, a book bell,       

pyjama day and our books & bonfire event (thanks to all who attended).  

The message of the week is to keep or start reading with your children before 

bedtime.  It will make a huge difference to how well they do at school!  If 

you need any support in getting started with reading at home, just come and 

ask us and we will be happy to help! 

You are aware, parents evening letters went out this week.  It is vital you at-

tend this in order to find out about how your child is doing!  If you cannot 

make the two evenings, please speak to your class teacher to arrange an      

alternative date. 

Have a lovely weekend and see you on Monday 

Mr Stockwell 

Attendance 

EVERY day at school counts!  Be on time at quarter to 
nine! 

Class attendance for this week:- 
Caterpillars — 94% 

Gruffalos — 95% 

Fantastic Foxes — 90% 

The Explorers — 97% 

The Hobbits — 95% 

Christmas 

Although it is still November, this is 

just a quick note to draw your atten-

tion to a letter that is going out 

about times and dates for our  

Christmas events! We hope to  

welcome you to them! 

Parents Evening 

Please ensure you are coming along to parents 

evening next week! 

These conversations are incredibly important in 

ensuring we are working together with you.  As I 

often say, you are the most important influence 

in your child’s life when it comes to education so 

these conversations help to keep you informed 

of your child’s progress.   

We look forward to seeing you at your             

appointment’s next week! 



 

Hall of Fame! 


